GOVERNMENT OF ARUNACHAL PRADESH
DIRECTORATE OF INFORMATION & PUBLIC RELATIONS
NAHARLAGUN

IPR (PR) 3/2008 Dated Naharlagun the 20™ December, 2012

PRESS RELEASE SL No- 1546

The new Vice Chancellor of Rajiv Gandhi University calls on the Governor

Itanagar, December 20: The new Vice Chancellor of Rajiv Gandhi University (RGU),
Professor Tamo Mibang called on the Governor General (Retd) J.J. Singh at Raj Bhavan,
Itanagar on December 18 last, reports PRO to Governor.

The Governor congratulated Prof. Mibang on being appointed as the Vice Chancellor of
the University (RGU). Terming the appointment as a matter of great pride for every
Arunachalee, he said that the appointment is recognition of Prof. Mibang’s capability,
experience, scholastic achievements and dedicated service towards higher education in the State.

Reposing his faith in the new VC, the Governor expressed his confidence that the
university will touch new heights of excellence under the stewardship of Prof. Mibang.
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